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THIS TUESDAY
	 Nick Pon will give us the rest of the story regarding the 2015 economic outlook.

LAST TUESDAY
	 Darla Kim and Kathy Hatch spoke to us about the work of Deaf 
Ability Resource located in Highland Park. Kathy is also a resident of 
Temple City and is deaf. The mission of Deaf Ability is to inspire innovative 
solutions to enrich the quality of life for persons who are deaf, hard of 
hearing, deaf-blind, latened deaf and deaf at risk. Deaf actress Marlee 
Matlin and Kathy are good friends. Did you know that sign language 
originated in France?
	 Darla brings a record of exceptional leadership and strategic 
vision with a broad knowledge of deaf culture, American Sign Language 
(which is not International) and the business of providing employment and 
supportive services. Darla has an appointment from the State of California 
to the Deaf and Hard of Hearing Advisory Committee. Prior to providing 
social services to the community, Darla served internationally in medical 
missions to 35 different countries.
 

	 Our club was honored by the Temple City Council PTA 
and their annual Founders Day Dinner. We received the Golden 
Oak Service Award. It is the most prestigious PTA award 
in California. Ron and Barbara Dorazio were the recipients of 
the Honorary Service Award from Longden School. Those in 
attendance were Sue Matchett, Ron and Barbara Dorazio, Matt 
and Janet Smith, Rich and Pat Wenzel, Mike Lepore, Rob and 
Carole Rodenbucher, Steve Montesanti, and Jerry Jambazian.
	 Sunday,  March 15, there will be a Kiwanis 100 year 
service celebration at the Anaheim Convention Center entitled 
“Up with People,” that will also be celebrating a new CNH and Key 
Club playground at Woodcrest Park in Fullerton.  Tickets for the 
Up with People event are $20 for adults, $30 for reserved seating, and $50 for VIP tickets that includes a brunch with 
Kiwanis President John Button.
	 The CNH Governor’s official visit will be March 21 at Rosemead Open Bible Church, 7915 Hellman Ave. Cost is 
$25. Lt. Governor Ernie Arnold request that we have a good showing from our club.
	 April 3, Good Friday, the Altadena Club will be hosting its annual Prayer Breakfast at the Altadena Baptist 
Church, at 7.30 am.  All clubs are encouraged to participate.
	 Blue Star Sharon Johnson would like you to donate Girl Scout cookies to our troops. You can bring them to our 
club meeting at give to  Rich Wenzel. We received a thank you note from Elizabeth Devers from Ronald McDonald House. 
Sue Matchett and Tony Euredjian recently celebrated their birthdays.
	 Please remember to pray for and also visit long-time members Elmer Black and John Chandler. They are such an 
important part of our club’s history. I can almost guarantee that they would rather be with us on Tuesday’s. Also, don’t 
forget Ron Dorazio who is taking treatments for bladder cancer at City of Hope for six weeks.

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
	 We welcomed two outstanding students from Cloverly Elementary School. Accompanying the happy students was 
teachers Mrs. Sally Stokes.
	 Hana is 11 years old and in Mrs. Stokes’ class.  She has 
three brothers and sisters and enjoys basketball, reading, writing, 
history, and art.  Hana said, “The best things about Cloverly are 
the library, all the nice teachers, and my school friends.”  The best 
thing that ever happened was becoming a Student of the Month.  
If she could change one thing, it would be to get A’s in all her B 
subjects, except history and writing.  If she could build one thing, it 
would be a building where you could buy books and bricks.  Personal 
goals are to get good grades, a scholarship to a good college, and 
play basketball for all her life.
	 Joey is 11 years old and in Mrs. Carlson’s class.  He has 
three brothers and sisters and enjoys baseball, chess, reading, 
climbing trees, video games, science, Boy Scouts, and being Student 
Council President.  Joey said, “The best things about Cloverly are 
the Student Council, recess, and everyone there is awesome and very nice.”  The best thing that ever happened was having 
the privilege of going on the California Heritage trip, the Washington, D.C. trip, and the Catalina trip.  If he could change 
one thing, it would be to find a cure for cancer.  Personal goals are to construct buildings in space, keep getting straight 
A’s, play baseball, and earn his Eagle Award in Boy Scouts.

KIWANIS KALANDAR
	 March 7 – Alhambra Kiwanis Pancake Fundraiser at Alhambra Applebees.
	 March 10 – Nick Pon from Wells Fargo will finish his 2015 economic outlook.
	 March 15 – Kiwanis 100 Year Celebration with Internation President, Anaheim Conv. Center.
	 March 17 – Melinda Vida from AAA will talk about the Auto Club Today.
	 March 21 – K Governor’s Official Visit, location to be determined.
	 March 24 – Rose Princess Mackenzie Byers will talk about her reign. 
	 March 31 – Field Trip to Ronald McDonald House in Pasadena.
	 April 3 – Altadena Good Friday Prayer Breakfast @ Altadena Baptist Church.

QUOTE OF THE WEEK
	 “The holy passion of Friendship is of so sweet and steady and loyal and enduring 
a nature that it will last through a whole lifetime, if not asked to lend money.”
           					      See you Tuesday, Jerry
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Villa Gardens  - 4th & 5th Wednesdays 
842 E Villa St., Pasadena

MONTEREY PARK - 12:30 P. M. 
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